
Reception are settling in nicely, getting
used to the routine of school. Our new
parents have been very complimentary and
the children are happy and eager to learn.
We held a workshop for parents this week
to give them some tips and tricks to help
support their children’s journey.

Stanburn News
Check out our new
Reception Pupils

2 full weeks already!

29.9.23



A Note From      
Ms. D’Souza

Please could we remind parentsthat if hair is longer thanshoulder length, it should be tiedback. This supports learning (ashair isn’t over the eyes) and alsohealth and safety.

Stanburn Primary School

Macmillan Coffee Morning

What a wonderful spread of cakes and
goodies we had this morning! Thank you
to everyone who donated, supported and
helped out!



Attendance and
Punctuality

Dance and Punch are jumping for joy ! 

We have managed to achieve 97%
attendance for two weeks in a row. 
Well done to everyone in supporting us
achieve our target. Our attendance
figures once again are higher than the
national figures . 

Let’s keep this up !!!
 


